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The Town of Penetanguishene is undertaking a Town Dock
Secondary Study to examine potential new uses in the Town
Dock area to help guide development and assist in making future
investment decisions.

The workshop will be held virtually through the Town’s corporate
Zoom account. Residents are encouraged to register for this
workshop so that the Town has an idea of how many people will
attend and can properly plan for break-out sessions.

When: Wednesday, February 3, 2021, from 6:30 PM to 8:00 PM.
Where: Virtual Meeting using Zoom

How to Register: Contact Andrea Betty at
abetty@penetanguishene.ca or by telephone at 705-549-7453
Websites: ConnectPenetanguishene.ca OR penetanguishene.ca




